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PEARL VALLEY APP - iOS USERS - VISITOR CODES

GLOVent Solutions has issued an important notice regarding a recent increase in technical
support queries from iOS users who are unable to invite visitors via the app. The issue has been
traced to the Contact List permission not being enabled on users’ devices.

While GLOVent is currently working on a new app release to address this problem, they have
provided a temporary solution. Users are advised to manually enable the required permission by
following five simple steps. Please refer to the instructions below. If you continue to experience
difficulties generating visitor codes, contact the HOA directly at info@pvhoa.co.za.
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RESPONSIBLE DOG OWNERSHIP - REMINDER

The HOA continues to receive complaints from residents about dogs running off leash in various
areas of the Estate. 

According to Estate Rule 12.4, dogs must be kept on a leash at all times in public areas. This
ensures that dogs remain under control and helps prevent potential incidents or conflicts.

Moreover, Rule 12.5 explicitly states that dogs are strictly prohibited on the golf course. This rule
applies 24/7 (i.e., not only during playing hours) and is critically important for preserving the
quality and integrity of the golf course, as well as ensuring an enjoyable playing experience for
members and visitors alike.

Residents are reminded that the HOA issues fines in accordance with the Estate Rules
Transgression Chart. A first offence for allowing a dog to roam freely or be walked without a
leash carries a fine of R1,000. Thank you for your co-operation.

VAL DE VIE SHUTTLE SERVICE

The Val de Vie HOA has notified us that the VDV shuttle bus service will not be running on the
afternoon of Friday, 16 May 2025. Residents whose domestic staff make use of this service
should kindly make alternative transport arrangements for the day. 

Note that this applies to the VDV service only; the Pearl Valley buses are not affected and will
operate as normal.

PEARL VALLEY GOLF SHOP



 New Logo Launch Deal – Triple Your Discount! 

To celebrate Pearl Valley Golf's fresh new look, they're offering a Launch Package Deal:

Pick any 3 PVG-logo items and get 30% OFF!

Special from 15th - 21st of May. Only while stocks last. 



THE VALLEY RESTAURANT
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Pearl Valley, Golf & Country Estate, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa
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